
Eleanor O. Brinsko, MLIS/MM
Genealogy Educator and Researcher

Contact Information
608-516-1507
www.carlongenealogy.com
www.facebook.com/carlongenealogy 

● 20+ years of 
genealogical experience

● Presents on 
genealogical topics for 
the Wisconsin 
Historical Society and 
public libraries around 
the United States

● Teaches the genealogy 
course at the University 
of Wisconsin-Madison 
iSchool

● Specializes in 
Midwestern-American 
and Scandinavian 
genealogy

● Presents on Zoom and 
in-person!

Most requested interactive 
presentations:

● Genealogy 101: How 
to get started on your 
genealogical journey

● “Where did I put that?”: 
How to organize your 
genealogical research

● Roamin’ the Stacks: 
How to use libraries for 
your genealogical 
research

● Using Social Media to 
Enhance Your 
Genealogical 
Research

● “Oh it’s around here 
somewhere”: What is 
hiding in your storage 
that can help you with 
your genealogical 
searches?

Check the website for more 
presentation topics!

http://www.carlongenealogy.com
http://www.facebook.com/carlongenealogy.com

